
Headteacher’s Update – 13.6.25 

Dear Parents,  

 
I will keep this week’s update short and sweet as I know we have already sent out a few reminders in the 
past few days. 

Bunting/ Art Gallery 

We know how many of you want to be as involved as possible in the lift of the school and there are plenty 
of opportunities to do just that next week. 

Please support these initiatives by sending your child in with a coin in exchange for decorating bunting, and 
by paying your £1 entry fee to see the children’s fantastic art effort at the gallery. 

The newly elected pupil treasurers of the mini Vinnie group will provide an update on how much we raise in 
a future update. 

We also hope to see as many families as possible at the St Louis Day picnic on Friday. 

New classes and transition 

Please look out for an important letter telling you which class and teacher your child will have next year 
(this will be sent later today). It also explains the reasons we are letting you know earlier than usual this 
year. 

Important Letter from PEB re: SEND in Bucks 

Attached is an important letter outlining the situation with SEND across Bucks which will be of particular 
interest to you if you have a child with SEN or potentially think your child will require additional support.  

Return of Year 6 

It has been a quiet week without our Year 6 pupils! We are delighted to know what a great time they had at 
PGL and know they will have made memories to last a life time. Once again, a huge thank you to the staff 
who make this possible.  

First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to those children who celebrated their First Holy Communion last weekend, and best 
wishes to those who will be doing so this weekend. I have enjoyed seeing the photos some of you have 
sent in, but as there are over 30 children involved I do not have space to share them here. However, I know 
the class teachers would love to see them too. 

 

Outside school achievement 

I was delighted to hear that two amazing girls from Year 2, Sofia (2S) 
and Savanna (2L), achieved fantastic success at their cheerleading 
competition, Legacy, in Birmingham at the weekend. Competing with 
their team, Caterpillar, they won 1st place and were crowned national 
champions in their division—a truly outstanding achievement! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Machin 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Learning at St Louis 

Nursery 

We have been learning:  about different colours around us, in the environment. 

You can help at home by: asking your child to point out colours around them, for 

example, can you find me something yellow? 
 

Reception 

We have been learning: about floating and sinking. 

You can help at home by: checking with your child which objects will sink and which 

objects will float. 

Year 1 

We have been learning: about wild and garden plants. 

You can help at home by: going on a plant hunt. 
 

Year 2 

We have continued to practise telling the time on analogue clock. 

You can help at home by: continuing to work with your child on reading an analogue 

clock. 
 

Year 3 

We have been learning: about animal pollination. 

You can help at home by: asking your child how bees, butterflies and other animals 

help plants make new seeds. 
 

Year 4 

We have been learning: about the Trojan war in history. 

You can help at home by: asking your child who was involved, how long it lasted and 

who won. 
 

 

Year 5 

We have been learning: to create our own story based on the book ‘Firebird’. 

You can help at home by: asking your child how they have planned their story and 

what they have included. 
 

Year 6 have been having lots of fun on their residential visit this week! 

 


